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Hi Brad,

Thank you for the opportunity for DPI to provide further follow up information on the
Bylong proposal. We have decided that there is no further information to that already
provided to the IPC on 6 August and our 6 submissions over the assessment process to
date.

Kind regards
Christine
Christine Tumney | Director Agricultural Resources

Agricultural Resources
NSW Department of Primary Industries | Agriculture

On Mon, Aug 12, 2019 at 4:00 PM Bradley James ||| G

wrote:

Afternoon Christine,

I write in relation to the Bylong Coal Project (SSD 6367) currently before the
Independent Planning Commission NSW for determination.

As mentioned by Commissioner Gordon Kirkby in our meeting on Tuesday 6 August
2019, the Commission would like to provide you with an opportunity to provide further
follow-up information in relation to the matters discussed at the meeting.

Please refer to the attached letter for further details.



Should you have any further comments, please provide them to the Commission by 5pm,
Monday 19 August 2019.

If you have any questions | can be contacted directly on |||l

Regards,

Brad James | Senior Planning Officer
Independent Planning Commission NSW

Level 3, 201 Elizabeth Street Sydney NSW 2000

New South Wales Government

Independent Planning Commission

£ lindw
H ==

This message is intended for the addressee named and may contain confidential information. If you
are not the intended recipient, please delete it and notify the sender. Views expressed in this
message are those of the individual sender, and are not necessarily the views of their organisation.





